
 

 

 
SHERIDAN TOWNSHIP BUDGET HEARING 

MINUTES 
 
 
 

Minutes of the Budget Hearing, March 18, 2025, held at the Sheridan Township Hall at 6:30 p.m.  Present were 
Supervisor Kelly Crocker, Clerk Marlynn Gulembo, Trustee Jennifer Tyndall, and guests. 
 
Pledge to the Flag. 
Discussion was held on the 2025-2026 Budget. 
 
Motion by Crocker, second by Tyndall, to adopt the General Appropriations Act Resolution.   
Roll call vote:   Aye:  Supervisor Kelly Crocker, Clerk Marlynn Gulembo, Trustee Jennifer Tyndall 
                        Nay:  None heard 
  Absent:  Treasurer Jennie Borema, Trustee Rich Rouwhorst 
 
Supervisor declared the Resolution adopted. 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Gulembo, second by Tyndall; carried. 
 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Marlynn E. Gulembo 
Marlynn E. Gulembo, Clerk 


